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From:  Teacher i/c Tennis  Callum Richardson 

                 

            6 March 2024 
For Abingdon tennis players and their parents: 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am pleased to announce that we have been able to secure 4 days of pre-season tennis training in the final 
week of the break. This will be provided free of charge and will take place on Wednesday 10 – Saturday 13 
April. All coaching will be on the newly renovated hard courts and MUSA at the main school site. We will likely 
split the days based on ability and dependent on numbers with the proposed split as follows -  
 

Date Time  Proposed Groupings 

Wednesday 10 April 09:00-12:00 
12:30-15:30 

Development/Junior Squad  
Senior Squad  

Thursday 11 April 09:00-12:00 
12:30-15:30 

Development/Junior Squad  
Senior Squad  

Friday 12 April 09:00-12:00 
12:30-15:30 

Development/Junior Squad  
Senior Squad  

Saturday 13 April 09:00-15:00 Lower School and U14 (3rd Year) only 

 
The training will be coordinated by Martin Butler, our professional tennis coach.  Players should make sure 
they bring plenty of water and a packed lunch/snacks for the session as the event will not be catered.  
 
Below is a link to a google form for the session.  If you would like your child to attend then please complete it in 
full so that we know how many students to expect.  Places are limited to a maximum of 20 per session and, as 
this is primarily aimed at competitive players, priority will be given to those who have competed for the school, 
have signed up for the tennis squad sessions in the summer, or have been involved in training during the 
Michaelmas and Lent terms.  Please complete the form by Friday 22 March so that, in the event of 
oversubscription, I can notify parents accordingly. I will send out confirmation emails to pupils and parents 
at the beginning of April notifying you which day/s you will be invited to attend. 
 
If you have any questions about the day then please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
https://forms.gle/e8k3yFaCL7q8wqUs6 
 

Kind regards 
 

Callum Richardson 
Teacher i/c Tennis 

callum.richardson@abingdon.org.uk 
 

 
 


